

Bishopswood School

Interim Headteacher: Mrs. S. Coneboy B.Ed. (Hons.) Chair of Interim Executive Board: Mr. K. Moyes Grove Road, Sonning Common, Reading, Oxon RG4 9RH

118 972 4311 | Fax: 0118 924 2730

118 972 4311 | Fax: 0118 924 2730

119 972 4311 | Fax: 0118 924 2730

15th July 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

In the light of the national weather warning, unfortunately we have had to make the decision to close on Monday and Tuesday next week due to the potential risk to the students and we will revert to home learning. This decision has not been taken lightly and has been taken in consultation with the Governing Body and external advice. Critically, we would not be able to guarantee safety on journeys to and from school or guarantee the safety of pupils on our sites. Staff will be providing home learning for Monday and Tuesday which will be communicated in due course.

Further information regarding the end of term will follow. If there are any concerns regarding the care and safety of your son/daughter next week, please could you contact the school office in the first instance.

Your sincerely

Tom Pegler Chief Executive Officer Propeller Academy Trust